
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
5th October 2018 
 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Norwich Science Festival 
 

As part of Norwich Science Festival, Year 6 pupils will be visiting OPEN Norwich on 
Wednesday 17th October for a morning of exciting science enhancement.  
 
We will be attending a show called, ‘Fireworks – Real Science or Just Bangs?’. The 
spectacle will introduce pupils to the magical and explosive world of pyrotechnic science, 
from internationally recognised pyro-technician Matthew Tosh. He will be unpicking the 
building blocks of firework displays to reveal how pyro-technicians create colours, sound 
effects and perfectly timed bursts. The ideas presented will cover all of the sciences - 
chemistry, physics, biology and even psychology! 
 
We will be leaving school at 9.30am and will be walking to OPEN Norwich. Full school 
uniform will be required, but please consider the weather on the day and provide a 
waterproof if required. We will be returning before lunch, at around 12.30pm. Please 
ensure that your child has a named water bottle on the day as we no longer provide single 
use plastic water bottles. 
 
This is a wonderful scientific opportunity for your child and I am sure they will have a 
rewarding and exciting experience. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr N Chapman  
Head of Science 
 


